OFFICE of SCHOLARSHIPS and STUDENT AID

M-F 8:00 to 5:00

300 PETTIGREW HALL T 919-962.8396

CAMPUS BOX 2300 F 919.962.2716

PO BOX 1080 aidinfo@unc.edu

CHAPEL HILL, NC 27514-1080 studentaid.unc.edu

Professor Joe Ferrell Secretary of the Faculty Office of Faculty Governance 204 Carr Building CB# 9170 CAMPUS

Dear Professor Ferrell:

On behalf of the Committee on Scholarships, Awards and Student Aid, an appointive committee of the Chancellor, I am submitting the 2004-05 annual report on scholarships, awards, and financial aid, prepared by the Office of Scholarships and Student Aid in conjunction with the Office of Institutional Research. The report summarizes all aid distributed by the Office of Scholarships and Student Aid to enrolled undergraduate, graduate, and professional students from July 1, 2004 to June 30, 2005. The report is accompanied by various charts which illustrate distribution patterns.

January 31, 2006

In addition, I am submitting a roster of Committee members for the 2005-06 year, and am including a copy of the "critical questions" regarding scholarships and student aid. These policy questions anchor the work of the Committee and contribute to campus planning and policy discussions.

Sincerely, Charles Daye, Chair Committee on Scholarships, Awards, and Student Aid